


 

 

 

Shoreline Department   •   4601 Padre Boulevard   •   South Padre Island, Texas 78597  

Office • 956.761.3837  

June 25, 2019 
 
George P. Bush, Commissioner 
Texas General Land Office 
1700 Congress Avenue 
Austin, TX 78701-1495 
 
RE: Support for the City of South Padre Island CEPRA Cycle 11 Funding for the Beneficial Use of Dredge 
Material 
 
This letter is in support of the application submitted by the City of South Padre Island, Texas for funding 
through the CEPRA Cycle 11 program. 
 
The City of South Padre Island sits at the southern tip of a unique Texas Barrier Island. It is a densely 
developed tourist destination directly juxtaposed against some of the most pristine beaches on the 
Texas shoreline. 
 
The City has experienced significant beach erosion and narrowing of the public beach in recent years. 
Assistance through this program will help the community to utilize the beneficial use of dredge material 
from the Brazos Santiago Pass to stabilize our beaches. The economy and the quality of life on South 
Padre Island are dependent upon the stabilization of the public beach with beach re-nourishment 
projects and dune restoration.  
 
I feel this is very worthy of funding not only because of the nature of the project proposed, but because 
of the level of expertise, experience, and record of success with projects in the past. This project, if 
funded, will be conducted with efficiency and be looked upon after completion as “money well spent.” 
 
The re-nourishment of our beaches on South Padre Island is vital for the community and the state of 
Texas. I pledge my support for this project and thank you in advance for your consideration of this 
application. If needed I can be reached: ________________________. 
 
Sincerely,  


